
From: Brian Woody <bwoody@usaid.gov>
Date: Wed, Feb 23, 2022 at 2:51 PM
Subject: Notification of Extension (30-Days) - USAID/Ukraine Evacuation Authorities
To:
Cc: KYV RCO <kyvrco@usaid.gov>

Dear Implementing Partners:

I hope this message finds you well.

I'm writing to notify you that the USAID/Ukraine Mission Director (MD) has
authorized a 30-day extension (through March 23, 2022) to the authorities
highlighted in my January 25, 2022 letter entitled, Guidance to USAID/Ukraine
Implementing Partners on Operations in Ukraine and Administrative Approvals. I've
attached the letter to this email for ease of reference.  Please note that the
evacuation authorities still only cover your U.S./TCN personnel and their
dependents.

If you have any additional questions related to this email, please feel free to email
me.

Regards,

Brian K. Woody
Supervisory Regional Contracting Officer
Ukraine, Moldova, Belarus
USAID | U.S. Agency for International Development (USAID)
E-mail: bwoody@usaid.gov


